
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
12th January 2023 

 
Dear Parents,          
 

As I explained at our curriculum overview meeting earlier this week, our hook for our next 
Learning Journey, will be a visit to Tuppeny Barn, Southbourne on Monday 23rd January. 

Whilst at Tuppeny Barn the children will take part in a fork to fork cooking workshop, 
including a tour of the grounds and gathering their own ingredients to cook with. They will 
also learn the importance of a balanced meal and have the opportunity to plant their own 

vegetables. 
 

We will depart at roughly 9:30am and will return to school around 14:30pm. We have booked 
a Minibus to transport half of the class, but to help keep costs down we would really 
appreciate help to transport the rest of the children. If there is any way you would be 

available to help drop off children at the venue and return them to school at the end of the 
trip please indicate your availability on the slip below.  

 
The children will need to wear old clothes suitable for an outdoor activity and have a suitably 
warm, waterproof coat for the weather. Tuppeny barn have also asked that children bring 2 

pairs of shoes. One pair for outside activities and another for indoors. Children will need to 
bring a packed lunch and a water bottle. 

  
We have tried to keep costs down for this visit, and as such, the school is subsidising the 

cost but we would appreciate if you could help with a voluntary contribution of £10 to help 
fund this exciting learning opportunity. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
Mr. Jacob Worne 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuppeny Barn Trip- Monday 23rd January 2023 

 
Please fill in and tick as appropriate below. 

 
I give permission for my child ………………………………………………………………………………. to visit 
Tuppeny Barn and to travel to and from the venue by minibus or car. 

 
I am able to drive to and from the venue and can transport……………. children in my car  
 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £10 to cover cost of the trip 

 
Signed ……………………………………………………….. 

If you wish to pay by BACS, our bank account details are: Lloyds Bank, West Sussex 

Country Council, Lavant CofE Primary School – Sort code: 30-00-02 – A/C:01732345 

(please include your child’s surname+Tuppeny Barn in the reference) 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
C.E. Primary School                          
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